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From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Crow Federal Mega Battery reportable spill notification
Date: Monday, November 5, 2018 12:31:30 PM

Here is the initial notification.
 

From: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 12:19 PM
To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; 'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: [EXT] Crow Federal Mega Battery reportable spill notification
 
All,
 
Yesterday 10/21/2018 a release occurred due to packing separated between the motor and C Pump
on the lact unit resulting in the loss of 121 barrels of oil with 120 barrels recovered. The release
occurred at the Crow Federal Battery (GPS: 32.85412 -103.87023) is located in unit letter B section 9
township 17S range 31E. The majority of the release was contained in the lined secondary
containment except due to wind blew 1 barrel into the pasture west of the facility. The nearest well
is the Cedar Lake Federal CA 901 (API # 30-015-42364). Please let me know if you have any questions
or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.
 

BRUCE BAKER
ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICIAN SR
direct 575-393-7106 ext 1523 | Cell 432-631-6982
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